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Frenchs Forest Cemetery 
Proposed Chapel Works and Parking Upgrades 

 

 

The current proposal for the new Chapel and Amenities building alongside parking 
arrangement upgrades has been located in its current position to align with objectives 
outlined within the current Frenchs Forest Draft master planning document. Reasons are 
outlined below:  

 
- The Chapel has been located adjacent the existing facilities at Frenchs Forest within 

close proximity to existing car parking creating equitable access and movement 
between the two facilities.  

- Creates a new arrival experience with the Chapel being visible from the main entry 
and Hakea Avenue 

- Located in flat area which was previously used for maintenance sheds, minimising 
impact to the existing vegetation and relying on existing services that are 
established within the vicinity 

- The chapel has also been located away from Burial sites which allows the areas to 
both function at the same time. Allowing services to happen while patrons can still 
access the burial sites throughout the cemetery land 
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